
TIGER TALES
December 14, 2017

JOY OF SHARING
Our students will be participating in our Joy of 

Sharing assembly at the end of the day on 
December 22.  The toys, games, hats and 

mittens collected will be distributed to families 
in our local communities.  It is always a nice 

way to frame the spirit of giving and reinforce 
our Core Value of empathy.  Thank you for all 

the support you give to this activity.  It is 
wonderful to work in a community that teaches 

its children the importance of caring for 
neighbors and thinking of others.

We will be accepting donations of new 
unwrapped toys from December 18-22.  

Donations can be placed in the large gift box in 
the lobby.

Once again, thank you for all you do for our 
community!

Upcoming Middle School Basketball Games   
(Schedule subject to change, see the complete schedule on our web page)

            !! December 18! ! !    ! ! December 20
! ! Boys B vs. Jordan Small 4:00pm ! ! ! Boys A vs. OOB 4:00pm!
! ! Girls B vs. Jordan Small 5:00pm! ! ! Boys B vs. OOB 5:00pm
! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! Girls A @ OOB 4:00pm
! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! Girls B @ OOB 5:00pm

 Basketball Pictures are on December 21 at 3:30pm

Reminder to 
6th, 7th, and 

8th grade 
parents:  

laptops will not 
be going home 

over the 
Holiday Break 

MAKE SURE TO CHECK 
LOST AND FOUND

Lost and found has accumulated over the first months of 
school and is out on display in the main hallway.  

These items will be gathered up and donated over the 
Holiday break so please check for any missing items. 

 
School will be closed 

December 25th to 
January 2nd for the 

Holiday Break and will 
re-open 

Wednesday January 3rd.

Middle School 
Band and Chorus Concert
Rescheduled to December 21 

at 6:30pm

Students should wear 
black and white clothing

All are welcome to attend  Admission is free



 Got  
    Baby  
  Pictures? 

Attention 8th Grade Parents: 
The Yearbook staff is collecting baby pictures for the Yearbook (Please 
note, we only need one copy).  If you have a digital copy, please email it 
to:  kimber1572@gmail.com and if you have a photo that needs to be 
scanned, just drop off the photo at the office and make sure that the 
students name is included with the photo. We will return it to you as soon 
as we have scanned the image and uploaded it to the publication.    

Thank You 

ORDER YOUR 
MIDDLE SCHOOL YEARBOOK

You can purchase online at 
ybpay.lifetouch.com

Yearbook ID Code:  12339818 
or 

pick up an order form at the
office and make check payable

to Durham Community School
and return form to the office

as soon as possible.

CITRUS DELIVERY

If you ordered citrus from the 
high school pick up will be this  

SUNDAY DECEMBER 17th

  Please come to the high 
school cafeteria this Sunday 
between 4:00 - 6:00 pm to 

pick up citrus.  

Any questions, contact 
Kim Burke 

dandyjosh@comcast.net   

Thank you to all who placed 
orders!

Reminder to send in 
sneakers with your child on 

Phys Ed Days
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